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International Evening 
We had over 20 countries represented at our  
International Evening on Tuesday. Many children (and 
adults) were dressed up in costumes representing their 
home countries, and we had the opportunity to taste a 
huge range of food and learn all about these countries. 
We were also entertained by musicians from the  
Chinese embassy (and our very own Anyu). It was an 
utterly delightful evening, and I hope everyone who 
came enjoyed it too. A huge thanks to the Friends 
group for organising, and to everyone who  
contributed. Your generosity is much appreciated. 
Here are some wonderful pictures (there are more on 
our website) taken by one of our parents: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Class assemblies 
Please note the dates for our class assemblies this 
term. Assemblies start at 2.30 every Friday in school. 
Today is Year 2 
Next week (7th February) is Year 1 
Friday 14th  is the last day of term. There will be no 
class assembly as school will finish at 1.15. 
 

Reminder about Winter Outerwear  
Please can we remind you all that as the weather  
becomes even colder, the children will need gloves, 
hats, scarves etc. Please make sure all these items (and 
coats) have the children’s names clearly marked so 
that no item gets lost. Thank you! 
 

Foundation Stage Train Ride 
Yesterday, the whole of the Early Years Foundation 
Stage went on a train ride to Amersham as part of 
their transport topic. All the children enjoyed  
themselves and behaved beautifully. It was a great  
experience for everyone! Thank you to all the parents 
who kindly gave up their time to make this possible.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You can see lots more photos on our website! 

 
Parenting Course 
There will be a new ‘Power of Positive Parenting’ 
course starting up in Arabic on 12th February. This is 
run by Triple P parenting and is at the Church Street 
Children’s Centre. It runs from 9.30—12 every 
Wednesday. Please see Mrs Leith for more details. 
 
Coming up this week: 
Year 3 Trip to Roald Dahl Museum— Tues 4th  
Y6 Art Workshop—Weds 5th  
Y5/6 Football Tournament—Thurs 6th  
 
It has been a really fun-packed week, particularly 
seeing so many families enjoying the International 
day. Best wishes for the weekend—hopefully we 
might even see the sun! 
 
 
 

 
Emily Norman, Headteacher 


